

Aquila 10700 E. 350 Highway P.O. Box 11739 Kansas City, MO 64138

October 14, 2004

APR 0 6 2006

Missouri Public

Dear Neighbor,

Aquila appreciated the opportunity to visit with residents from your neighborhood at the informational meeting and the open house at our Greenwood Peaking Facility earlier this week. We want to work with you and address any questions or concerns you may have at any time about our proposed facility on South Harper Road.

We want you to be aware that as early as tomorrow you may see some workers doing preliminary groundwork to prepare the site for construction, pending final approvals. We need to start promptly due to the approaching winter weather. Trucks and equipment will enter and leave the site using 227th Street and South Harper Road. Work will be done only between the hours of 7 a.m. and 7 p.m., Monday through Friday or Saturday.

If you have additional questions or would like to discuss your individual situation in more detail with us, please give me a call at 816-737-7854. I can also arrange a test of the potential sound level at your home if you desire.

We appreciated the opportunity to talk with you and will continue to keep you informed of the project status. We have tried to reach all neighbors who are directly impacted. We would appreciate your sharing this information with anyone else who would be interested.

Sincerely.

Project Manager

Hearing Exhibit No. 7

Date 3-30-06 Case No. EA-2006-0309

Reporter